
 
 
 
 Indiana Division 575 N. Pennsylvania St, Room 254 
  Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 February 29, 2012 317-226-7475 
  317-226-7341 
   
   
  In Reply Refer To: 
  HDA-IN 
 
Mr. Jim Stark 
Deputy Commissioner 
Planning and Project Management 
100 North Senate Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 
Dear Mr. Stark: 
 
We have completed our review of Amendment #12-12 to the FY 2012-2015 Indiana Statewide 
Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) as transmitted by INDOT in a letter dated via e-
mail February 27, 2012, and revised on February 29, 2012.  FHWA approves it for inclusion into 
the STIP. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this approval please contact Joyce Newland, Planning 
Program Manager, at (317) 226-5353 or e-mail at joyce.newland@dot.gov. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert F. Tally Jr., P.E. 
Division Administrator 
 

Attachment 
cc:  transmitted by e-mail 
Jeanette Wilson, INDOT 
 






